
 

 

 

Pray for Ukraine – Candlelight Vigil at UOC of St. Mary, Surrey BC 6:30 pm 

March 5, 2022 

You’re invited to pray in solidarity with Ukraine officiated by Reverend Father Michael Pozdyk 

outdoors on the steps and grounds of the Ukrainian Orthodox Church of St. Mary at 6:30 pm. 

 

Father Michael will hold an approximate 25-minute “Molieben” service in honour of the ongoing 

crises and those suffering in Ukraine. Other invited guests may attend. 

 

Address: 10765 - 135A Street, Surrey BC 

1.5 blocks east of Gateway Skytrain Station. 

 

Please come 15-30 minutes in advance if you wish to purchase a candle. Candles available for 

purchase for a $5.00 cash donation. Proceeds will be donated to the Ukraine Humanitarian Crisis 

Appeal. 

 

The Government of Canada will match every donation made by individual Canadians to 

the Canadian Red Cross’s Crisis Appeal between February 24, 2022, and March 18, 2022, 

up to a maximum of $10 million (CAD). Donations will support those impacted by ongoing 

conflict in Ukraine. 


